
 

 

Notice under National Gas Law 
Notice of initiation 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Gas Law as follows: 
Under s 303, the Energy Consumers Australia has requested the Gas distribution networks – 
Depreciation (GRC0082), Gas distribution networks – Capex criteria (GRC0083) and Gas 
distribution networks – Planning requirements (GRC0084) proposals, and Justice and Equity 
Centre has requested the Gas distribution networks – Accelerated depreciation and asset 
redundancy (GRC0088) proposal. The proponents seek changes to the National Gas Rules 
(NGR) to ensure that the economic regulatory framework that applies to gas distribution 
networks supports the long -term interests of consumers in the context of the energy transition.  
 
GRC0082 proposes changes to the depreciation criteria in the NGR. GRC0083 proposes 
changes to the capital expenditure criteria in the NGR. GRC0084 proposes changes to 
planning requirements in the NGR. GRC0088 proposes changes to the depreciation criteria 
and asset redundancy provisions in the NGR.  Submissions must be received by 30 October 
2025. 
Submissions can be made via the AEMC’s website. Before making a submission, please 
review the AEMC’s privacy statement on its website, and consider the AEMC’s Tips for making 
a submission. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its website, subject to confidentiality. 

Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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https://www.aemc.gov.au/terms-use/terms-use-0
https://www.aemc.gov.au/our-work/changing-energy-rules-unique-process/making-rule-change-request/submission-tips
https://www.aemc.gov.au/our-work/changing-energy-rules-unique-process/making-rule-change-request/submission-tips

